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SCHOOL AIM 
“To provide a Christian environment in which young people are safe, 
secure, cared for and happy, and are able to develop into articulate, 

confident and well qualified citizens of the world.” 

 

 

Photograph Of The Week 

Our learning resource base (L.R.B) was busier than usual last week with our 
Spring book fair. Many popular books were for sale and students of all ages 
turned up to browse and consider their purchases. Coincidentally, the event 
took place during the week in which the “reminder for the week” for students 
was literacy - highlighting the importance of literacy across all subjects, not 
just English. Reading promotes a good vocabulary, correct spelling, 
punctuation, sentence and paragraph construction. More details about the 
book fair can be found on the following page. 



Spring Book Fair 

From our LRB manager, Mr Richardson: 

“We held our spring book fair in school last week and it was a great 
success. Thanks to everyone's support we sold enough books, stationery 
and posters to earn more than £200 worth of free books for our school, so 
expect to see those on the LRB shelves very soon. A special thank you to 
our student helpers, Noemi Poggi and Lisa Saruzi, who kept things running 
smoothly all week. And if you missed out this time, don't worry - our next 
book fair will take place in December.  

Awards Evening 

Last Wednesday, we had our first awards evening of the school year, for 
“Mathematics, Science and Technology”. Well done to all the students who 
received their certificates which were presented by Dr Dawn Edge, senior 
lecturer at the University of Manchester. 

As usual, thank you to the large number of family members who attended 
the event. The support of parents in encouraging their sons and daughters 
is so important in the education process. Our next awards evening is on 
Tuesday, 16th May, “English and Humanities”, and we hope that all those 
invited will be able to attend the event. 



A Busy Week 

The Year 9 girls’ football team will be trying to make it a Trinity double when 
they play their Manchester schools’ football cup final against Wright                     
Robinson College at Platt Lane. Last week, the Year 8 team gained their first 
trophy of the season in a game that was featured in the newsletter. In                 
classrooms, the work continues….. 

Examination Time 

 “Progress Tests” for Years 7, 8 and 9 in English, mathematics and          

science began on Monday, 8th May. 

 Year 10 examinations also began on Monday. 

 The period of Year 11 GCSEs begins on Monday, 15th May. 

Good luck to all those taking examinations. 

Tours Of Trinity 

For parents and their children in Year 5, the Summer tours of the school will 
be held every Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday, 6th - 22nd June, from 
9.15am - 11.00am. If you are considering Trinity as the school of choice for 
your son or daughter from September, 2018, please book a place on one of 
our tours by either e-mailing hamilton_m@trinityhigh.com or by phoning 
0161 212 1900. 



And Finally…… 

…...last week, we reported on the final Year 11 photograph. This week, a 
different perspective, showing how the final version was meticulously                
organised! 

 

 

 
 


